
STATION WWML
AM -RADIO

MAINLINE BROADCASTING CO.
PO M PA.

December 1, 1960

Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear hr. Geary

Thank you very much for your letter of November 21, 1960,
wherein you stated your reception of our station WWML
in the Lehigh Valley on Sunday, November 20, 1960.

We hereby verify your su=ary for Sunday, Novenber 20, 1960
as correct according to our log for that date. Thank
you very much for taking the time and trouble in letting
us now that you received our signal in the Iehigh V,13ey.

Very truly

Irving Metzger
Engineer

ly
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